
              

 

Welcome to our School Messenger notification system.  

This system will be used to communicate all emergency 
announcements (school delays, closings, unscheduled early 

dismissals) as well as general messages on school and athletic 
activities.  Please note that information on any emergency 
announcements will continue to be broadcast over the local 
television stations and posted on our website as in the past. 

We will use the home, work, cell phone numbers and email contact 
information we have in our data system to communicate with you so 
please advise the appropriate school office if any of this information 

changes during the school year.  The Bolton Center School office 
number is 860-643-2411 and the Bolton High School office number 

is 860-643-2768. 

You may also choose to receive School Messenger SMS Text 
Messages, however, you must “Opt-In” using your cell phone device.  
Please click here for instructions on how to "Opt-In" to receive SMS 

text messages. 

As always, you may contact our school offices if you have any 
questions. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.boltonpublicschools.com/site/files/opt-ininfopage.pdf

